
Opinion: Signalgate Shows the Importance 
of the ‘One Standard’ Rule
In "Signalgate Shows the Importance of the ‘One Standard’ Rule" (Opinion Contributor, 
The Hill, March 29, 2025), Pollock Cohen partner Steve Cohen shares his thoughts on 
Signalgate, Secretary of Defense Pete Hegseth, National Security Advisor Mike Waltz, 
and duty. 

To read the full article, click on the link below. 
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